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To His Excellency, Mr. K. Renner,

Thank you very much, Comrade, for your letter of April 15. Do not doubt that your worries about the
independence,security and progress of Austria are also my worries.

I am prepared to give any help that is necessary for Austria.
Please excuse my delayed answer.

J. STALIN
("New Germany", No. 205, 2 September, 1945)
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